
In a recent bulletin from the EIHA it was highlighted that players are not wearing visors in accordance 
with the IIHF rules.   
The rule is enforceable at all levels of hockey and states that players born after December 31st 1974 
must wear a visor approved to international standards that covers the eyes and lower edge of the 
nose.  All Phantoms players and guests who fall into this age group must comply to ensure that their 
personal insurance remains valid. 


